
I STRONGLY support HB 1377 because we all have the right to make our own personal decisions for 

medical procedures of which vaccines are included. We should not be forced to receive vaccines in 

order to go to school, keep our jobs, or received licenses of any sort. When there is risk there NEEDS to 

be choice. 

Thanks for listening. 

Stephanie Becker 


